
 
FORT WAYNE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

Office of the Superintendent 
1200 South Clinton Street • Fort Wayne, IN 46802 • Phone: 260.467.2025 • Fax: 260.467.1975 

 
TO: Members of the Board of School Trustees 
  
FROM: Wendy Robinson 
  
SUBJECT: Spuller Stadium Synthetic Turf Installation  
  
DATE: March 11, 2019 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve the following construction contract for the installation 
of synthetic turf at Spuller Stadium at Northrop High School: 
 
The Motz Group 
 
Total Contract ..............................................................................................................$948,991.00  
 
RELATED INFORMATION: 
 
The project was designed and procured through the Wilson Education Foundation, an Indiana 
approved educational purchasing cooperative program. Engineering Resources, Inc. assisted with 
the project’s civil design and approval with the local authorities. The project is identified in the 
Capital Projects Plan with funding from the Operations Fund. Project specifications require the 
work to be complete by August 2, 2019. 
 
Questions will be addressed by Director of Facilities Darren Hess. 
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